
 

 

 
May 20, 2022 

 
BSE Limited  
Department of Corporate Relationship 
1st Floor, New Trade Ring, Rotunda Building 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers  
Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001 
Scrip Code: 524742                                                                                                           

 
Sub: Reply to clarification sought by Exchange for spurt in volume in shares of the Company in 
recent past 
 
This is in response to BSE letter Ref. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2022-2023 / 60 dated May 20, 2022. 
 
In compliance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 (SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015), the Company has promptly intimated to the 
Stock Exchanges of all events and information that may have a probable bearing on the operation 
/ performance of the Company including all price sensitive information, as and when required 
from time to time.  
 
The Company do not have any undisclosed / potentially price sensitive information / event / 
announcement to be shared with the Stock Exchanges under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) 
Regulations, 2015. 
 
Kindly take the same on record.  
 
Thanking You, 
 
Sincerely Yours  
For Caplin Point Laboratories Limited 
 
 
Dinesh R G 
Company Secretary 
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